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Dear «First_Namen,

We have received your application for a QCC Emergency Assistance Grant. Your request is denied because our records show that you are
not a QCC student. If you plan to enroll for the Fall 2021 semester, you may apply again for a QCC Emergency Assistance Grant after you
have registered for classes. Funding will be based on the availability at that time as well as the eligibility conditions of the funding sources
remaining.

Please contact Admissions at admissions@gcc.mass.edu if you are interested in pursuing a degree or certificate program at QCC.
Please contact Advising at advising@qcc.mass.edu if you have questions regarding the registration process or course selection.
We encourage you to complete the 2021-2022 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) if you plan to attend. Completing the

FAFSA may give you access to additional funds to assist you with your emergency needs as well as your semester charges. Be sure to
include Quinsigamond Community College to receive the electronic record of your application (our school code is 002175).

If you have questions regarding the FAFSA, please contact the Financial Aid Office at financialaid @qcc.mass.edu or by calling 508-854-4261.
Sincerely,

Karen Grant

She/Her/Hers
Director of Financial Aid
Quinsigamond Community College
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Dear «First_Namen,

We have received your application for a QCC Emergency Assistance Grant. Your request is denied because our records show that you are
not currently registered for the Fall 2021 semester and were not enrolled at the College on or after the federal emergency was declared for
COVID-19 on March 13, 2020.

If you plan to enroll for the Fall 2021 semester, you may apply again for a QCC Emergency Assistance Grant after you have registered for
classes. Funding will be based on the availability at that time as well as the eligibility conditions of the funding sources remaining. Please
contact Advising at advising@qcc.mass.edu if you have questions regarding the registration process or course selection.

If you have not already done so, we encourage you to complete the 2021-2022 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) as soon as
possible! Completing the FAFSA may give you access to additional funds to assist you with your emergency needs as well as your semester
charges. Be sure to include Quinsigamond Community College to receive the electronic record of your application (our school code is
002175).

If you have questions regarding the FAFSA, please contact the Financial Aid Office at financialaid @qcc.mass.edu or by calling 508-854-4261.
Sincerely,

Karen Grant

Director of Financial Aid

Quinsigamond Community College
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Pear cfirst_Name»:

We have received your recent application for a CC Emergency Assistance Grant. Unfortunately, we
must deny your request.

You have already been awarded the maximum amount of Federal Higher Education Emergency Relief
Fund (HEERF) student grant that we are able to offer to any individual student. We have no other funds
available at this time to assist you. If additional funds become available for which you qualify, we will
notify you based on the application(s) we have previously received for you. Itis not necessary to submit
additional applications. If you want to check on funding availability, please email
emergencygrant@cc.mass.edu before submitting a new application.

If you have not already done so, we encourage you to complete the 20212022 Free Application for
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) as soon as possible! Completing the FAFSA may give you access to
additional funds to assist you with your emergency needs as well as your semester charges. Be sure to
include Quinsigamond Community College to receive the electronic record of your application (our
school code is 002175). If the Expected Family Contribution (EFC) calculated on your FAFSA is not
already 0 and your income has been reduced since 2019, please contact the Financial Aid Office at (508)
854-4261 or by email to financialaid@qcc.mass.edu to discuss a reevaluation of your eligibility.

If you have questions regarding the FAFSA or financial aid eligibility, please contact the Financial Aid
Office.

Sincerely,
Karen Grant

Director of Financial Aid

Quinsigamond Community College
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